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I wholeheartedly oppose SB238 because the last thing Portland & the Portland Police 

genuinely need is increased surveillance on its residents—or any surveillance at all. 

Such 

measures would seriously undermine whatever trust still exists between Portland's 

officials & Portland's residents. The goal of all of us who live here should be greater 

trust 

& peace & harmony & not warlike gestapo tactics like increased surveillance on 

innocent populations. 


